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Comments: My name is Eugenie Parrish, a longtime Warm Lake user, enjoying the area all during my growing up

years, in one of the cabins. Warm lake was always our summer getaway from a busy life. Even though it is a

normal occurrence for a place to experience growth over a period of time, this Gold Mine project has many red

flags written all over it. My big concerns are 1) An increase in traffic and or accidents due to big trucks rolling

through the area and spewing their fumes into the air. 2) A big spike in population could result in a loud and

littered community, with possible, theft and vandalism done to the cabins around the lake. This would add to the

expense of cabin upkeep, that families face now. 3) These factors would result in an unsafe place for families

and or children, especially in things like crossing the road to go to the lake etc. 4) The mining could result in

severe damage to area rivers, including, the South Fork/East Fork of the Salmon River, at Yellowpine, and the

Salmon River runs. Not to mention the added tree cutting that would take place to the area.

 

I ask that you scale back some of the proposed plans, to help protect the Warm Lake area from large

environmental damage caused by the mining. Our wish is to keep Warm Lake a great place to go into the years

to come, for those who come after us!


